
Phoenix Raceway is excited to again host the Car Corral for the 
Can-Am 500, Monster Energy NASCAR Cup Series Semi-Final 
Race, November 12th. The program provides the opportunity for 50 
car owners to showcase their favorite vehicles for the greatest fans 
in NASCAR – at ZOOMTOWN, U.S.A.® Phoenix Raceway!

HOW TO PARTICIPATE:
Purchase our Bring Your Car To PIR Ticket Package for only 
$75 + receive:

2 tickets in the Foyt Grandstand to the Can-Am 500, Monster   
Energy NASCAR Cup Series Semi-Final Race on Sunday, 
Nov. 12

1 vehicle parking pass to display your vehicle in the Car Corral 

MORE DETAILS:
On Sunday, Nov. 12, simply drive your car into our DC Solar Power 
Pavilion by entering Gate 5 with your vehicle parking pass 
displayed. Please note, your display vehicle must be parked in 
Corral Area before 7 a.m. as gates will open to the public at 8 a.m. 
Please refer to the turquoise star on map below for the fall 2017 Car 
Corral location. We look forward to seeing you at the track!

Bring Your Car To PIR!

FOR MORE

INFORMATION

CONTACT:

Mark Bailey
Phoenix Raceway 
Corporate Sales

Manager

623-463-5635
mbailey@phoenixraceway.com

Spaces sell fast, so be sure to secure yours at: 
PhoenixRaceway.com/CarCorral

Race fans visit the spring 2017 Car Corral at  

the track, which featured more than 30 cars.

The spring 2017 Car Corral drew 100,000 fans.


